
Reference: 2024-019 
 

Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information under the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000 (FOIA):  

 

The amount of money paid by your organisation to social media influencers each year for the last 

five years. 

 

Response 

The SFO does not hold information in response to your request.  

 

 

 

  


